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ED CLAPP ELEMENTARY SCHOOL TO HOST CAMP READ-A-LOT 
 
Ed Clapp Elementary School students are getting their fishing poles and sleeping bags 
ready as they gear up to participate in some summer camp favorites and foster a love of 
reading and writing at Camp Read-a-Lot.   
 

WHAT: Camp Read-a-Lot 
WHEN: Tuesday, March 21 from 5:30 p.m. to 7 p.m. 
WHERE: Ed Clapp Elementary School, 3131 28th Street South, Fargo 
CONTACT:      Jennifer Schuldheisz, Ed Clapp principal, schuldj@fargo.k12.nd.us or 

701.446.2904 for more information. 
 
It may not be summer yet and there may still be snow on the ground, but Ed Clapp 
Elementary School is skipping ahead to summer and all the fun of summer camp on 
Tuesday, March 21. The school will be transformed into Camp Read-a-Lot, a summer camp 
with the aim to turn students into lifetime readers and writers.  
 
Camp Read-a-Lot will feature numerous literacy stations where students and families will 
participate in reading and writing activities with a camping twist.  
 
Activities include reading with flashlights, a school-wide scavenger hunt, creating a book 
mark craft while listening to a shared reading, vocabulary word mad-libs, and making a 
fishing pole edible craft, and a camp meal. 
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